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The Rotary Club of Forest Hill meets at 6.15 pm for 6.30 pm on Mondays at Bucatini 

Restaurant, 454 Whitehorse Road, Mitcham, 3132.  Meal cost $27.00 
 

CLUB PROGRAM     

 

25 June 2 July 9 July 
Timor Leste - food 

storages and water 
drilling 
Ern Dawes & Frank Evans 

Australian Rotary 

Health Indigenous 
Scholarships – Robert 
Leach 

Forest Hill Changeover 

Night 

Chair   

Ron Brooks John McPhee  

Thanks & Meeting Report   

Bob Williams Warwick Stott  

Club Member Talk   

Stuart Williams Bill Marsh  

 

DUTY ROSTER 

 

 JUNE 
Cashier                               Gary Baltissen 

Recorder Chris Tuck 

Greeter Bob Williams 

Emergency  Ray Smith 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Apologies - Please contact Ray Smith by 10.00 am MONDAY on 9878 4891 or 

rcssmith@optusnet.com.au   Any cancellation after 10.00 am should be made direct with the 

management of Bucatini Restaurant on 9873 0268 

 

CELEBRATIONS FOR THIS WEEK 

 26 June – Partner's Birthday – Joan Harper  
  28 June – Membership Anniversary – Doug Berwick & Stan Harper 

  29 June – Membership Anniversary – Chris Tuck 
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WHITEHORSE FARMERS' MARKET ROSTER 

Thanks to those who have put their name down to staff the Egg and Bacon stall at the farmers' 

market on 8 July.  We could use more volunteers, so please contact Warwick Stott.   

As usual, there will be three shifts and five people per shift, meaning 15 members, partners, family 

and friends will be needed. 

LAST WEEK'S MEETING 

The meeting was to be a committee's night but it was instead largely an unstructured fellowship 

night.   

It was interesting to hear Ray Smith's talk about a visit to Tokyo he and Merle made years ago as a 

result of meeting a Japanese lady in Melbourne.  

Sergeant Stuart Williams was in form even though he had to have an intermission during his 

session so he could eat his dinner! 

GROUP STUDY EXCHANGE 

Our GSE candidate, Gianni Sansonetti, will be attending the District 9810 GSE interviews on 23 

June.  The interview is extensive and will be a good test for all of the candidates.   

We wish Gianni well. 

FOREST HILL’S MEMBERSHIP CHALLENGE 

We publish the table below to keep us aware of the challenge. 

Membership at the beginning 

of the year 

Current Membership Change 

18 18 - 

INTERESTING THOUGHTS ON FAMILY 

"Happiness is having a large, loving, caring, close-knit family in another city.”  

George Burns 

“Show me a family of readers, and I will show you the people who move the world.”  

Napoleon Bonaparte 

“Strangers are just family you have yet to come to know.”  

Mitch Albom 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING CLUB AND DISTRICT EVENTS 

25 June 2012  Club meeting 

30 June 2012  District Governor's Changeover 

2 July 2012  Club meeting 

9 July 2012  Club Changeover Night 

8 July 2012  Egg and Bacon Stall at the Whitehorse Farmers' Market 

14 July 2012  Blackburn Craft Market 

 

 

 

Please have FOREST HILL FLYER articles to the Editor at djlb91@bigpond.com by 5 pm next 

Wednesday (in Microsoft Word format please)             


